
SMS/CIR/2022-2023/09         Date: 29.09.2022 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings to you all from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. 

We wish to bring to your notice, that the school will be celebrating its 25 years of glorious existence on 19th 

November, 2022. With heart full of gratitude, we want to thank you all for your continued cooperation and 

support extended for the last 25 years. Hence, to commemorate this occasion, a cultural extravaganza is 

scheduled for all. Kindly save the date for the event. Invitations will be sent through your wards by the end of 

October. 

Towards this celebration, you are requested to contribute an amount of Rs. 100/- (for non-participants) and 

Rs. 400/- (for the participants). The students/parents are requested to submit the amount to their respective 

class teachers.  

Kindly note the following information: - 

1. On account of Dussehra, Eid-E-Milad and Maharishi Valmiki Jayanti, the holidays will be from 3rd 

October, 2022 to 8th October, 2022. 

2. Parents are requested to check the remarks given by the class teacher, subject teachers and 

Principal/Headmistress in the students’ handbook and acknowledge it with your signature. 

3. Students are not allowed to bring their books, copies, etc. in Trolley Bags. Kindly allow them to take 

only what they can carry on their shoulders. You are requested to refer the school notice board. 

4. Art integrated projects will be given to the students by the teachers during their Dussehra vacation, 

marks of which will be included in their periodicals. Students can utilize their holidays by completing it, 

and submit it latest by 29th October, 2022. 

5. Parents and students are requested to note that from the month of October, 2022, timings for all the 

students on Saturdays will be from 7:20 AM to 12:30 PM. 

6. Compulsory PTM will be on 1st October, 2022 (Saturday). Students and Parents are requested to follow 

the below mentioned timing. 

 

Roll No. Timings Roll No. Timings 

1-10 7:30 AM to 8:30 AM 11-20 8:30 AM to 9:30 AM 

21-30 9:30 AM to 10:30 AM Lunch Break 10:30 AM to 11:00 AM 

30-40 11:00 AM to 11:30 AM 40 and Above 11:30 AM to 12:00 PM 

 

7. Parents are requested to note that the school is running the following buses numbered i.e. S1, S2, S3, 

etc for Senior Wing and P1, P2, P3 etc for Primary Wing. Zero numbered buses and magic vans are 

private vehicles and are not run by the School, for eg. 01,02,03 etc. 

8. Only the vehicles in Governments’s specified (yellow) colour will be allowed to come into the campus 

and all the other vehicles which are not in Governments’s specified (yellow) colour, will not be allowed 

to enter inside the campus. 

9. Parents are once again reminded that students are not allowed to have smart watches and mobile 

phones in school premises during school hours. If found, it will not be returned. 

 

   
Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 


